
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE -  DECEMBER 5, 2005 

LOCAL COUNCILLORS’ TITLE CHANGE 

Recommendation 

The Intergovernmental Relations Committee recommends that the five (5) members of the 
Intergovernmental Relations Committee,( that is, other, than the Mayor) be hereinafter referred to 
as “Ward” or “City” Councillors and that the use of the term “Local” Councillor cease when this 
recommendation takes effect. 
 
Economic Impact 
 
No economic impact. 

Purpose 

That the members of the Intergovernmental Relations Committee, other than the Mayor, be 
referred to as “Ward” or “City” Councillors and  the use of the tittle  “Local” Councillor cease.   

Background - Analysis and Options 

At the Intergovernmental Relations Committee meeting of November 22, 2005, the committee 
recommended the following: 
 

The Intergovernmental Relations Committee requests the City Clerk to refer to the five (5) 
members of the Intergovernmental Relations Committee, other than the Mayor, as “Ward” 
or “City” Councillors and cease the title  “Local” Councillors.   

 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

That the five (5) members of the Intergovernmental Relations Committee, other than the Mayor, 
be referred to as “Ward” or “City” Councillors and the use of the title “Local” Councillors cease.   

Attachments 

No attachments. 

Report prepared by: 

Adelina Bellisario, 
Assistant City Clerk 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 Councillor Tony Carella, Chair 
 Intergovernmental Relations Committee 


